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17th July, 1913.

Dear Sir,-

Your letter of the 14th instant, in which you apologise
for being concerned in & dieturbance during an extension lecture
which was heing delivered by Professor Henderson on the 3rd June,

was considered by the Board of Discipline yesterday.

I have now to inform you that the Board entrusted to
the Dean of the Feculty of Law the responsibility of finally deal-
ing with the matter, and I am directed to ask thet you will be

good enough to meet Professor Brown in his room &t the University

e
at 5 p.m. tomorrow, Priday.

Yours faithfully,

Registrar.



